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AVRIO ADVOCATI EXCHANGE PROGRAM 

A platform for gaining professional experience worldwide! 

The Avrio Advocati Exchange Program has been launched back in 2017. 

The rogramme is envisaged as an exchange of lawyers among Avrio Advocati member firms in
various jurisdictions. It can include young lawyers, but it most certainly is not limited only to them–
more experienced lawyers can also hugely benefit from the exchange experience. It is also very
important to point out that in Avrio Advocati legal network the secondment does not have to mean
straight exchange – on the contrary! Our legal network has great flexibility in a matter of exchange
program!

Apart from all this, there is also a subsidy that we are paying to the sending firm who will be
responsible of paying expenses of the seconded lawyer. 

Please watch the video testimonial on the secondment experience Nikita Zatler from Slovenia had
in Caldwell & Robinson, Northern Ireland. 

https://youtu.be/3SxA71Hq3wA

For  further  information  contact  Avrio  Advocati  Director  Ms.  Vesna  Gorjup  Zupancic  at
vesna@gorjup.net or our General Secretariat at info@avrioadvocati.com .
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